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 BULLDOG BYTES 
 ● Use this link to sign up for the PTO’s monthly email newsletter, Bulldog 
 Bytes!  https://mailchi.mp/c6766683a492/bulldogs-pto-newsletter 

 FACEBOOK 
 ● Blue Ridge Middle School PTO Group is on Facebook! We frequently post 
 events, information and updates on this private group. You can ask 
 questions and connect with other BRMS parents here, and it’s often the 

 first place that after-school activity registrations, event updates and reminders get 
 posted.  https://www.facebook.com/groups/BRMSForum 

 BLUE RIDGE HOMEPAGE 
 ● Visit the Blue Ridge Middle School homepage to see the latest news and events. 

 http://lcps.org/brms 
 ● Visit the PTO portion of the website for information and ways to volunteer: 

 www.brmspto.org 

 BLUE RIDGE NEWSLETTER 
 ● A weekly Blue Ridge newsletter goes out to all families. Look for it in your inbox from 

 Blue Ridge Middle School. It often includes PTO updates and information as well as 
 other important school news—it’s worth your time to open and read! 

 TWITTER 

 ● Follow Blue Ridge Middle School on Twitter! @BRMSbulldogs 
 ● Follow Blue Ridge Middle School PTO on Twitter! @BluePTO 

 INSTAGRAM 
 ● Check us out at: @brmspto 

 REMIND 
 ● We have another direct communication tool for our Bulldog families..... The Remind App! 
 If you aren’t on Facebook and don’t read many emails, maybe this is the option for you! 
 Remind does not share personal information (like your phone number) with the PTO but 
 still allows us to send/receive occasional text messages. Both students and parents can opt 
 in to Remind messages and can opt out at any time. You can download it for FREE in your 
 smartphone’s App Store. Then text this message: @brpto to 81010. After sending the text, 
 you will automatically be added to our message system and will receive exclusive texts 
 regarding any important school-wide and PTO-related news. 
 https://www.remind.com/join/brpto 
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 LOUDOUN COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS APP 
 ●  The free Loudoun County Public Schools app is available  from both the Apple App Store 
 and the Google Play App Store. This is a separate app from ParentVue and is an aggregator 
 that pulls together the district's most frequently used web tools in one location. Users can 
 customize their view to include all schools attended by their children. Use this app to view 
 news stories, calendar info, sports scores, receive important alerts and access school/staff 
 contact information. 

 For more information, please contact Kim Marrin, PTO Secretary, at  secretary@brmspto.org  . 
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